

## Aldryngton School PTA

Supporting your child's education

Registered Charity: no 1026094

27 Sep 2024

Dear Parents, Teachers and Guardians,

Good news we have arranged a clothing collection from Bag2School on the 8<sup>th</sup> October. From Monday next week (30<sup>th</sup> September) the boys swimming pool changing rooms will open at drop off and collection to collect your bags of donated clothes and shoes. For a full list please visit What We Collect | Bag2School however here is a quick list:

- Clean Clothes
- Paired shoes
- Bags and handbags
- Scarves and Ties
- Socks and bras
- Belts and hats
- Jewellery

Please do bag up your donated items and drop them off in the changing rooms. We usually receive approx. 200-300 pounds from Bag2school so please do support.

Kind regards

Bag2school Co-Ordinator